
Members Update 16th Sept 2021 
 
Fixture List 
Please note a mistake displayed on the website re this years Autumn Meeting. The event will take 
place on Saturday the 25th September and not as displayed on the Sunday 26th we are sorry for this 
confusion, bookings for the event can be made as usual via the Pro Shop. 
 
Staffing 
Since restrictions lifted enough to allow the clubhouse to open we have experienced periods when 
staffing in some departments has been short, none more so than in the clubhouse. The shortages 
have been created by a number of factors but predominately down to staff having to self isolate and 
low interest in our recruitment attempts over the summer. With some of our employees who are at 
school and university  returning to their studies the hours they can commit to have now also 
dropped. This does mean unfortunately there has been and likely will continue to be some periods 
where service is not as it should be.  
 
We are currently working with our Clubhouse Manager, Vanessa to make sure key hours are covered 
and we are also looking at different ways to recruit. Vanessa has created rotas for the next few 
weeks and I am pleased to say we do have enough staff to cover, that said it will only take one or 
two issues/self isolation requirements to weaken this cover. It would be a great help, if you wish to 
use the clubhouse facilities for lunch or dinner to please book a table with the staff, you can call the 
bar on 01875 870802. In essence the more the staff know about what your requirements are in 
advance the better we can look after you. 
 
I am sorry to those members who have experienced any slow or poor service over the last few 
weeks and I do thank the staff for all their hard work trying to cover over the last few months. 
 
Annual Mens Area Team Championship 
Congratulations to Craigielaw members Kenny Glen and Angus Carrick who were part of the 
victorious Lothians Team in the Mens Area Team Championship, beating the Borders in the final 3.5 
to 1.5. 
 
Angus deserves further congratulations on being selected to play for the Scotland team in the R&A 
Mens Home Internationals currently being played at Hankley Common GC in England. 
 
Edinburgh Summer League Final 
The Craigielaw Mens team very narrowly lost to Duddingston GC in this seasons Edinburgh Summer 
League Final at Brunstfield last Sunday. It was a tight game and has been a hard fought achievement 
by the team to make it to the final, well done to all who took part. 
 
 
 
 


